who do qualify by supporting the extension of full protection for all to 2020. This will
demonstrate a commitment to staff and their welfare, especially when there is such a need
due to the amount of change and challenge staff have undergone especially in the last two
years and the further upheaval to be undergone in the formation of a Unitary Authority.

Would you please let me know if WCC will be supporting full protection to 2020 for all?

Yours Sincerely,

Tex Clpen)

Janet Dapson
Branch Secretary

Ce:  Jane Scott, Leader of the Council
Mark Baker, Cabinet Member for Stﬁﬁ' and Customer Care.
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